Shalom,

The Early Learning Center had a
lot of fun while we learned about
Pesach and the story of Moses
from his birth to becoming the
leader of his people and guiding

their exodus from Egypt.

We learned about pyramids and
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how they were made, and about
how the Israelite people worked as slaves to build
them. Then the students created some pyramids of

our own.

The ELC students learned about spring cleaning
through the book Sammy Spider’s First Passover
which was written by Sylvia Rouss and illustrated by
Katherine Janus Kahn. Then, we as a class did some
of our own spring cleaning. In preparation for
Pesach and our classroom seder, we found the

chametz in our classrooms.

Photos, clockwise from top right: Enjoying the
Passover Story Walk, classroom seder, and
building pyramids.

We were also
grateful to PJ Library
for sharing their
Passover Walk
posters, which were
put up in the temple
courtyard. On a
beautifully warm
and sunny day, we
went out to read the
story and learn more
about the four

questions for our
classroom seder.

Rabba Kaya joined us to read our children's
haggadah, with songs from Paul Zim. Rabba Kaya
led the blessings for our seder and we all enjoyed
singing Dayenu together to complete our seder
meal.

Tammy and the ELC team (Elian, Laura, Steve, &
Amy)

Email me, preschool.director@templeisraelnh.org
or call 603-436-5301 Ext. 23.




